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Comments:

The issue of reasonable and customary fee's is a misleading statement.  As an 
Appraiser we would violate USPAP if we used this type of wording in our 
reports.  A reasonable fee for the services we provide is not what is currently 
customary in the marketplace.  My fee's to get work are less than they were 16 
years ago, yet my cost to do business as increased dramatically.  The 
requirements to become an appraiser has increased, as have the liabilities of 
being in this business.  Our fee's should be three times what the AMC's and 
Lenders feel are customary to be a reasonable fee.  I feel that the turn time 
requirements force appraisers to violate USPAP, as on many occassions a 
competent appraisal assignment report can not be completed in the time allowed. 
24 - 48 hours, No longer means business hours which would give sufficient time 
to complete an assingment.  All the rules and regulations are designed to lay 
blame on the appraiser for what ever reason.  The independent valuation of the 
subject property is the most imprtant aspect of the loan approval process, yet 
we are paid the least of the praticipants involved and pressured the most to 
put the deal together, it has forced many of us into bankruptcy and out of the 
business.  Fee's should be set by the appraiser depending on the amount of work 
required by the client and the subject property.  Set fee's automatically 
produce adverse results as they force appraisers to become dependent on the 
next assignment order to survive.  If you don't meet the turn times and work 
for the low fee's then you don't get anymore work.  If you question the AMC, 
then you don't get anymore work.  If you actually do your job the way your 
suppose to, then you will lose most of the AMC work, which I have.


